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I am a pediatrician and parent and also a bicyclist who bikes to work most days. I am so grateful for
cleaner air for children and for us as parents. Diesel trucks are one of the most noticeable air
polluters when you are out walking and biking with kids. This is an exciting time for new
technology to improve that and clean up our air for all to enjoy - and for the health benefits. I know
we can do the right thing! Please commit to a cleaner future!


